
Starbolt Visits Stewart Elementary

  

We were excited to have the local band, Starbolt, visit Stewart Elementary on Monday, March
26th. Students and staff celebrated “Reading Rocks” month by singing along to a variety of
songs with the band. We also learned about the character pillar of CITIZENSHIP and what it
means to be a positive citizen. Thank you to the band for sharing your talents and to all the local
citizens who attended!
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